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23rd May 2022 
 
 
Dear Year 11 Parents and Carers, 
 
We have been impressed with how hard Year 11 have been working in the weeks leading up 
to their exams, and we commend them for their impeccable behaviour in the exam hall so 
far. 
 
During period 5 on Friday, straight after lunch, we will be holding a final assembly for Year 
11 on both sites when we will celebrate their time with us over the past 5 years. Students 
will be allowed to sign shirts during this lesson only; we will also enjoy some cakes and a few 
words from their tutors and Heads of Year. Students who do not catch a bus may be allowed 
to leave at 14:45. 
 
Following the half term break, Year 11 students have a number of exams close together and 
we have therefore taken the decision that Year 11 study leave will start straight after half 
term so that they can concentrate on their revision for their remaining exams. At this point, 
Year 11 students will only be required to be in school for their examination and revision 
sessions prior to each exam; these are shown on the attached timetables (exams are in blue 
and revision sessions are in yellow).  
 
At these times, students must attend in full school uniform; students should go to their 
usual classroom during their revision sessions with their class teacher. If your son/daughter 
needs to catch the bus to travel to and from school, we will open up supervised quiet study 
areas for them to go and work in during the day when they are not in an exam or revision 
session. 
 
Students should use the information on the website which details the advanced information 
for each exam to support their revision alongside any work set by their teachers whilst 
studying at home.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your son or daughter's Head of Year. 
 
We wish Year 11 all the best for the rest of their exams over the coming weeks.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Brennan           Miss Gilligan 
 
Mr Brennan and Miss Gilligan 
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